
Brothers of Charity Services in Lancashire

Christmas Carol Service Rehearsals

Voice for All are organising this year’s Carol 
Service at St Joseph’s Church on Harpers 
Lane, Chorley, on Tuesday 3rd December.

This year we’re going to be signing Christmas 
carols. We’re looking for volunteers to come 
along and learn how to sign a selection of carols. 

We’ll be rehearsing in the Chapel at Lisieux Hall
every Thursday from 31st October between 
10:30am to 12:30pm. This includes 7th, 14th,
21st and 28th November.

To find out more, please contact Daniel Hall on:
Tel: Ext - 4860 / 07436790069

Email - daniel.hall@brothersofcharity.org.uk

If you’re attending the social enterprises during the times of the rehearsals
and would like to be involved, please ask a staff member to see what we 

can do to help.
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